C-19/2024-25 Date: 24.05.2024

ORAL TEST FOR ENGLISH

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,
Greetings from Silver Point School,

As the school reopens on the 5th of June 2024, parents and students are requested to note that the
oral tests (10 marks) for English subject will be held on the re-opening day based on the PT1 syllabus
for classes 3-10 during normal school hours.

The oral test marks will reflect on the internal assessment of mid-term results; hence attendance is
compulsory.

For grades 11 and 12, English ALS (10 marks) for Term 1(Assessment in Listening and Speaking Skills)
will be held on the re-opening day during normal school hours. Attendance is compulsory.

Warm regards,

Head mistress

Principal -In-charge



